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PUBLIC PARTICIPATION REPORT: 

 

BASIC ASSESSMENT PROCESS FOR THE PROPOSED DECOMMISSIONING OF THE VERWOEDBURG 275kV 
AND 2 X 275 VERWOEDBURG APOLLO LINES 

 

 

 

 

Date Name and contact details of 

the interested and affected 

party 

Comment or Issues raised by the interested and affected 

party 

Response by Environmental Assessment Practitioner (EAP) 

06 September 

2013 

Las Van Der Heveer (SABS) 

 

 

 

 

The landowners made an enquiry on whether the line 

would be removed from site following decommissioning. 

 

 

The line will be decommissioned, dismantled, demolished and 

removed from site. Whatever is recyclable will be recycled 

while construction rubble and associated waste will be 

disposed of at a registered site. 

06 September 

2013 

L J Naude (Idlewild Farm) 

 

 

06 September 

2013 

Jeanne Rewis 

Saint George Hotel 

 

Upon receipt of the site notice, the landowner 

representative indicated she will advise management of 

the EAP’s visit.  

No response is required from the EAP. 

06 September 

2013 

Mr. E.R. Nteopo 

 

The landowner enquired whether the proposed project 

will warrant resettlement of local communities. 

The proposed decommissioning will have no significant 

impact on the surrounding residential settlements. The 

decommissioning will only entail removal of the structures 

which will not warrant resettlement of local communities 


